
Important COVID-19 Update 
Due to COVID-19 disruptions, the GRE will be waived for the upcoming 2021–2022 application cycle 
(both the January and the August intake terms). 

The Faculty Student Selection Committee (FSSC) for St. George’s University School of Veterinary 
Medicine, the Faculty Student Selection Committee (FSSC), will review applicants for the January 2022 
and August 2022 intake terms without a GRE score. Applicants who have already taken and received 
scores for the GRE are encouraged to submit their scores. 
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